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NOTICE

261 October 2024

Diwali Vacation

Dear Students,

We are delighted to inform you that the Diwali vacation will commence from Monday, 28th October 2024,
and will continue until Sunday, 17th November 2024. School will reopen on Monday, 18th November 2024,
and regular classes will resume from this date.

May this Diwali bring joy, prosperity, and brightness to your lives. Enjoy the festivities with your loved ones
and stay safe!

Happy Diwali!
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